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Quilceda Community Services
P.O. Box 425, Marysville, WA  98270
(360) 653-2324;  http://www.quilcedacommunityservices.org

To provide residential care for adults with developmental disabilities. The 
entity was founded by parents interested in providing a supervised and 
productive environment for their adult disabled children who were unable 
to manage their lives effectively without assistance.

This award was used to support operational expenses and programs provided by this charity.

For more information please see the attached report from Quilceda Community Services.
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July 16, 2016 
  
To: Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
Re: Report Q1 2016 14.2 
  
  
The Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Fund has allowed for the expanded support for 
adults with intellectual disabilities to be served with a Guardianship Office.   
  
Over the years, it has become evident that some people with intellectual disabilities have not 
been able to have a good quality of life that they should. This is due to the lack of a Guardian to 
advocate on their behalf.  Entitlement services such as Social Security, housing, and medical 
are all areas in which having a Guardian is needed if the client is unable, or does not 
understand how to acquire services.  Many people with intellectual disabilities cannot afford the 
financial process in obtaining a Guardian. 
  
With the support of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contribution Funds, we have been able to 
furnish an entire office with all of the necessary equipment and supplies to begin supporting up 
to forty (40) people with intellectual disabilities in need of guardianship.  Quilceda Community 
Services continues to look for ways to expand and serve the special-needs population in North 
Snohomish County.  Providing guardianship services is another way to help our most vulnerable 
population succeed in becoming a part of our healthy community.  
  
Attached are pictures of the donated office space and the office equipment the Tulalip Tribes 
have provided.  A computer, scanner/fax/printer are on order as well.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Carrie Wilson, 
Recent Graduate of the UW Professional Guardianship Program 
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